NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

OCTOBER 18, 2019

NEBRASKA BLUE RIBBON HONORS AWARDED TO FOUR NEBRASKA SCHOOLS

Four Nebraska schools have been named as National Blue Riblbon Schools for 2017. The recognition is based on a
school’s overall academic performance or progress in closing achievement gaps among student subgroups.
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